
 

Dates for your diary: 

24.10.23 Halloween disco 

27.10.23 Free dress day – no money donation please, 
instead could we ask for a bottle or chocolate for our 
future PTA events. 

10.11.23 Remembrance Day event in school 10.45am – all 
welcome 

10.11.23 NERF party in school PTA 

14.11.23 Road safety event let by the Fire Brigade 

15.11.23 Errington’s Stars in their Eyes 

15.11.23 Diwali Day EYFS 

17.11.23 Children in need 

21-22 November – Parents’ evening 

23.11.23 Y4 Romans museum in the classroom event 

28.11.23 – PTA film night 

6.12.23 – Craft night PTA 

6.12.23 – Rocksteady concert am. 

6.12.23 – EYFS/KS1 Stay and play pm 

11.12.23 – Reception Christmas story pm 

12.12.23 – Nursery (all nursery children) Christmas story 
am 

13-14.12.23 KS1 play to parents (pm) 

14.12.23 Experience Christmas KS2 at St Mark’s 

15.12.23 House point treat 

19.12.23 Carols around the Christmas tree KS2 – all 
welcome 

21.12. 23 Carol service in Church 

22.12.23 Break up for the Christmas break 

Please remember to order your Christmas gifts from Class 
fundraising and the photographs that also make really 
good Christmas presents. 

 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Monday 23rd October 2023  

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

Tuesday 24th October. 

We can’t wait to welcome you all to our Halloween disco.  
Due to your support, we now have our own disco booth, 
lights, projection and sound system.   

We are so excited about running our own discos – prizes, 
games and all of the usual events will happen with an extra 
bit of Halloween sparkle.  We can’t wait to see your 
costumes…! 

If you don’t have a ticket, please contact the school office 
as soon as possible. 

Issue: 7 

Attendance 
Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  
We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 
experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  93% 

Year 1 94% 

Year 2  93% 

Year 3  98% 

Year 4 90% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 A 96% 

Year 6 B 93% 

 
School breaks up for the half term holidays on Friday 27th 

October. 

I would like to thank you for all of your support this half 
term. 

Remember to keep reading as you enjoy those snuggly 
Autumn nights over the holiday. 

Please remember to keep safe around bonfires and 
fireworks and as you enjoy Halloween. 

School re-opens on Monday 6th November. 


